

Moderator meeting Wed 28th June 2017

Agenda and minutes;

- 1) Joy- thoughts around how to best keep her updated regarding changes and more in assessment procedures.
The Moderators idea is that Joy has to be approached and asked whether she is actually interested in assessing, and if so, is she prepared to train/observe at the next JI 1 assessment in November. Moni will write a letter to A&TT to ask the to send out a letter to Joy to ask her to clarify where she stands with this.
- 2) Cornelia- mentor?
Melodie is to contact Cornelia to offer her a mentorship (for teacher training) for the next 2 years as that is what has been asked of Cornelia in order for her to comply with the constitution.
- 3) Certificates for JI3 (Melodie to pick up in August?)
There are 7 new Intro Teachers that are being offered Certificates. Susie is going to write them to ask if they want to buy them. She has some Certs in stock that will be used first and if need be Melodie (who is off to Pune in Aug) will take the names of the ones who miss out. This includes the 2x JI3 Certs. Moni is to contact Jo Peden and Pat Macdonald to ask them for the name they want written on their cert.
- 4) Jakarta- progress in planning?
Melodie is till trying to get a Moderator for the assessing panel in Jakarta. She has approached Peter T, but have not heard anything back yet. She continues to write to senior assessors in Aus to see if anyone is available. If no senior assessor is available a junior assessor will be asked and Yusni cannot sit JI1 in Jakarta. She must then contact SEAsia to ask if there is any room for her to sit over there before approaching NZ.

Next meeting is Thursday 27th June at 1.30pm